
From: Jennifer Seo <Jennifer.Seo@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Friday, June 17, 2022 8:32 PM 
To: Lauren Maniatis <Lauren.Maniatis@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Hosting Acceptance Disclosure  
  

Hi Lauren, 
 
I am writing to let you know that I attended the Esperanza Latinisimo gala on June 16, 2022. 
Esperanza extended an invitation to CDPH as Dr. Arwady was being awarded their 2022 
Esperanza Leadership Award. I attended on CDPH's behalf as Dr. Arwady was unable to attend. I 
received food and refreshments at the event. 
 
Thank you, 
Jennifer 
 
 
Jennifer Seo, MD, JD 
Chief Medical Officer 
Phone: (312) 747-5472 
jennifer.seo@cityofchicago.org 
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